
SENIOR RAILCARD DISCOUNTS 

As from 1 April 2014 arrangements for subsidised senior railcards are changing.  
Please note that the Parish Council will not be able to issue rail vouchers after that 
date. 

From 1 April 2014 residents will be able to obtain a unique number from the Parish 
Office which will entitle them to a 20% discount on purchasing a railcard (bringing in 
proof of age and residence for new applications). 

They will then need to contact the Association of Train Operating Companies (ATOC) 
by either visiting the senior railcard page on the National Rail website, or by ringing 
the ATOC customer service on 08448 714 036 to complete the application and 
arrange payment.  Railcards will then by dispatched by ATOC 

 

http://www.senior-railcard.co.uk/

